

**Subject:** Re: CCB for next week.

**Date:** Thursday, September 4, 2014 at 11:16:11 PM Pacific Daylight Time

**From:** Mark Showalter

**To:** Law, Emily S (3980)

**CC:** Lynn Neakrase, Trent M Hare, Stein, Tom (6900-Affiliate), Todd King, Joy, Steven P (4600-Affiliate), dheather@rssd.esa.int, Ed Shaya, Crichton, Daniel J (3902), Joyner, Ronald (398J), Hughes, John S (3980), Simpson, Richard A (6020-Affiliate), Richard Simpson, Anne Raugh

Colleagues,

It appears unlikely that I will be able to participate in Friday's telecon. Sorry.

Here are my votes....

CCB-68: No. It seems very vague and needs to be fleshed out.

CCB-76: Yes.

CCB-70: Looks like a bug fix. Yes.

CCB-63: Yes, with a lien that the document language must be specified. Follow-up comments in JIRA from Steve Hughes indicates that he thinks this can be handled quickly.

CCB-74: Yes.

--Mark